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April 2021 

 

MPLA Activities 

Submitted South Dakota news for the MPLA Newsletter. 

Sent out an email on the SDLA Listserv about the MPLA Virtual conference. 

 

SDLA Activates 

Attended the SDLA Board meeting April 13th. 

Planning my MPLA Rep article for the SDLA newsletter, Book Marks, due April 23rd. 

 

SDLA News 

The SDLA Board voted to have the fall 2021 SDLA Conference as virtual again this year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nita Gill 


